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17 January 2024 
 
 
Dear Home Secretary 
 
 
 
RE: HMICFRS – National Child Protection Inspection (Re-inspection) Report for Suffolk Constabulary. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this re-inspection.  
 
Suffolk Constabulary has provided an update on the recommendations, to my public Accountability 
and Performance Panel on 19 January 2024, which is attached and published on my website. 
 
I am pleased that the re-inspection found that only four of the ten original recommendations still have 
elements to address. Whilst I am pleased by the progress made, the outstanding recommendations 
will be kept under review.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Tim Passmore, Police and Crime Commissioner for Suffolk 
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